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All Weather News 
October 2018 

http://www.allweatherwalkers.org/ 
Deadline for Nov news: Oct 24 

 
 

From: "Tom Baltes" tlbaltes@aol.com, our RD (or above)  

1.  Start Point Adjustment:  Vancouver’s Whipple Creek Walk is changing its start 
location.  The current Starting Point (Starbucks) will close in October.  The new 
Starting Point will be in the same building, but will move to the Customer Service 
Desk in Fred Meyers starting on 1 October.  

2.  Port Angeles Travel Article:  Liz Rose, a Vancouver Volkssporter and gifted 
writer was hired to write an article for the Port Angeles area at the same time as 
our Regional Conference.   Enjoy this link, share it with your friends and seek out 
more of Liz’s articles, which often focus on walking and traveling in our area.   

https://www.wanderwithwonder.com/2018/08/14/wandering-port-angeles-on-
washingtons-olympic-peninsula/ 

3.  Janet sent out Walk Talk #14. 

¥¥¥ 

Next Meeting: Oct 9 - ALL ARE WELCOME!  

Details and map are now at 
http://www.allweatherwalkers.org/static.htm  Sections that rarely change are also 
at this link: list of officers/valued associates, and Weekend Walking description. 

¥¥¥ 

Club Events/Weekend/Wednesday Walk Calendar: 
 
Vancouver Murals, 5/25/19 
Ridgefield Birdfest, 10/05/19 
 
Group Walks:  Wednesday Walks – 10:00 am 
http://www.vancouverusavolkssporters.org/Wed/wed.htm 
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Achievements: please contact the editor with event and distance milestones  
 

¥¥¥ 
 

Welcome to new members – Janet Payne, David Scheels, & Sharon Starr    

¥¥¥ 
 

Jan Breneman’s Corner:  THE WANDERING MINSTRELS 
 
The family made famous by the 1965 Hollywood musical starring Julie Andrews 
was based on a true story. Captain Von Trapp did indeed marry a former nun who 
joined the family of seven children. They had three further children formed the 
Von Trapp family singers. However, once Nazi Germany annexed Austria in 1938 
they decided to flee their native country. 
 
The Hollywood movie depicted the family fleeing the Nazis after a concert, 
walking over the Alps to freedom in Switzerland. In real life the family crossed the 
Alps to Italy. Once they had escaped the Third Reich on foot, they travelled to the 
US and settled in Stowe, Vermont where they continued to sing as a family to 
earn money. 
 
Reprinted from Walker’s Pocket Companion, Malcolm Tait, Pavilion Books, 
London UK, 2007, Page 115. 
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